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PRM Status 

 
Social Media Update 

 
● YouTube Channel 

We now have 140 subscribers on YouTube, an increase of 12 since June this 
year.  

 
● The District LinkedIn page has increased by 10 followers since the last newsletter and now has 

455 followers.  
 
It is an exciting time for conferences, and these have been advertised and well received. For 
example, Division N had an exciting poster released to invite members to their District 
Conference. 

 
 

https://www.linkedin.com/company/toastmasters-international-district-112/
https://www.linkedin.com/feed/update/urn:li:activity:6982798092072886273
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Division M created an awesome video to showcase what their conference would have in store 
for their visitors. 
 

 
 
Division L also had an exciting video and post from their Division Director on the success of their 
conference, featuring pictures and shout outs to the prize winners and special visitors. 
 

  

https://www.linkedin.com/feed/update/urn:li:activity:6985710775965294592
https://www.linkedin.com/posts/elizabethviljoen_toastmastersinternational-toastmastersnz-activity-6985394701461831681-5ZPs?utm_source=share&utm_medium=member_desktop
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Please let me know if your club has anything to share on the District LinkedIn page because I 
would love to help promote your club and activities on this platform. 

 
● The District Facebook page has 492 members. Recent popular posts have 

included more Division Conference posts and special anniversaries. 
 

● We now also have access to post on Instagram! This is very exciting because 
we can reach a bigger audience through this popular photo-sharing app for 
smartphones. Our posts on Instagram will be focused mainly on sharing 
photos and videos with the public. I will be training up with our past PR 
Manager to learn how to post more through our District Instagram. Keep your 
eyes peeled! 

 
 
 Newsletter 
 

● The last monthly newsletter from September featured news and updates from the District 
Director, Program Quality Director, Club Growth Director, and the Public Relations 
Manager. This district newsletter provides updates on upcoming events and events that 
happened last month.  
 

● This month’s newsletter will be coming out 15 October, just a bit later due to several 
District commitments, apologies for the late notice! However, in this edition of the 
newsletter, Key Dates and District Events were posted, including the District Executive 
Training and District Executive Meeting happening on 5 November 2022. A reminder of the 
Division Contests, which would all be completed by 15 October, were celebrated. 

 
● Divisions K, O, R – 1 October, Divisions L, N, Q – 8 October, Divisions M, P – 15 October. 

 
● Members receive the newsletter via email, and the link is also posted to the website and 

social media. 
 

● Special mention and thank you to Rob Wightman DTM and Toni Sharp DTM, especially at 
such short notice and under limited time! They have kindly continued to carry on as our 
valued newsletter coordination and proof-reading team. 

 
Support for PRM: Forming teams  
 

● Would you like to get involved in a project to support the district?  
If you have something to share or want to get involved, please contact the Public Relations 
Manager, Sabrina Naseem, via email: prm@d112tm.org.nz 

 
Support for VPPRs 

● VPPR Folder on Google Drive and Club Officer resources on our website d112tm.org.nz  
 
Contact details: 
Sabrina Naseem prm@d112tm.org.nz 
WEBSITE www.d112tm.org.nz  

mailto:prm@d112tm.org.nz
mailto:prm@d112tm.org.nz
http://www.d112tm.org.nz/
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